
From: chamby@comcast.net [mailto:chamby@comcast.net]  

Sent: Sunday, January 08, 2017 7:43 PM 
To: Aspell, Thomas 

Subject: Fwd: parking 

 

Hi Tom: 
 
Can we refer this email to the Parking Committee? The issue is those streets in the city 
that may be so narrow as to create problems navigating the street when cars are parked 
on both sides. Obviously this is exacerbated during the winter, but my constituents are 
concerned with the problem year-round.  
 
Thanks. 
 
B. 
 
 

 
From: "Joanne Magarian" <jomagarian1@gmail.com> 
To: chamby@comcast.net 
Sent: Wednesday, January 4, 2017 6:24:37 PM 
Subject: parking 
 
Hello Mr. Champlin, 
I'm writing as you requested regarding our conversation in front of the Historical Society 
today.  
As you may recall, My wife Joanne and I are concerned with public parking on both 
sides of the street. 
Many city streets are too narrow to allow parking on both sides. Add to this winter snow 
and ice, and we have a potential safety issue. 
Maybe a possible solution could be to allow parking on one side of the street with 
switching street sides yearly according to odd and even house numbers. 
We appreciate your taking this persistent problem into consideration. 
Thanks, Dan and Joanne Magarian 
             #17 Albin St.  
 
 

mailto:chamby@comcast.net
mailto:chamby@comcast.net
mailto:jomagarian1@gmail.com
mailto:chamby@comcast.net

